

## **AUGUST 2025**

August has been such a busy and inspiring month at Dance Division! Our classical students have been working tirelessly towards their ballet exams, which took place on the 2nd and 3rd of September - such a wonderful milestone for them.

Our extension teams also hit the stage for their very first competition of the season at the end of August, doing a fantastic job and coming home with an incredible 2 first places, a 2nd, a 3rd, plus HC's and HM's.

As a dancer who never loved the competition scene myself, I'll admit I've sometimes questioned that side of dance — but watching the way our students cheer each other on, the camaraderie they share, and the way our seniors lift up and support our younger dancers is honestly something special to witness. Now, as Term 3 draws to a close, all our classes are shifting into full concert mode. We've been so excited to share our 15-year anniversary concert theme "The Best of the Last 15 Years," and the buzz in the studio has been incredible as students discover which favourite routines they'll be bringing back to life.

Keep an eye on our Instagram for some supercute dance reveals coming soon!

Here's to wrapping up the term with sparkle, teamwork, and plenty of dancing hearts.







LAST WEEK OF TERM 3
Pyjama week!



October

06 TERM 4 COMMENCES



November

04 CUP DAY No Classes

23 PHOTO DAY



O7 DRESS REHEARSAL





## CONGRATULATIONS

Gerika!!

We are so proud to celebrate one of our incredible dancers, Gerika, who has been accepted into Brent Street! While we are sad to see her head off to Sydney, we are beyond excited for this next chapter and all the opportunities that lie ahead. Our Advanced 2 class recently surprised her with the sweetest celebration, (check it out on Instagram) showing once again that whether you've been part of Dance Division for two years or twelve, our family is always there to cheer you on. We will certainly miss seeing Gerika around the studio each week, but we couldn't be prouder of her and can't wait to watch her shine in this new adventure.

## STUDENT OF THE MONTH

Annabelle Smith

Annabelle is our incredible Aspire team leader, and she continues to prove time and time again why she has earned that role. Her leadership of her team is far beyond her years, guiding with maturity, kindness, and confidence. In her regular classes, Annabelle is also the leader her classmates naturally look to — always setting a positive example and lifting up those around her. What makes Annabelle truly special is the warmth she shows to everyone, especially new students. She goes out of her way to make others feel welcome and supported, showing the true spirit of our Dance Division family.

We are so proud of you, Annabelle!





Please ensure all payments are finalised by the end of term

